
HALLOWEEN WEEK  
Mark your calendars!  The week of October 24th is costume week at

Shoreline!   You are invited to wear a Halloween costume to all of
your classes- AND,  we may have a special visit that week from

Shoreline's very own Ellie the Elephant! Parents, we read and sing
"Big Pumpkin" with the kids if you want to check it out at home. Also,

New this year, we are also hosting a Trick or Treat at Shoreline  on
Wednesday October 30th and will be welcoming in Trick or Treaters

between 7:00-7:45!  Bring your treat bags and Trick or Treat in
Shoreline! We are so excited for this! We hope to see you there!  Save

the Date and  bring a friend!

JOIN SDA TEXT ALERTS!
Text @sda4ever to the

number 81010 & receive a

welcome text from the 

Remind APP *If you have

trouble, text @sda4ever

 to 732 749 9981*

Just a friendly reminder

Students MUST wear their hair up securely for all classes & in a bun for Ballet Class.  NO EXCEPTIONS! 

All ballet classes ages 8 & up are required to wear pink tights and a black leotard.

ALL ACRO classes are required to wear a leotard. 

All other classes must wear proper dance attire such as skirts/shorts, form fitting tanks, or leggings can

be worn over the base leotard and tights.

Pink Ballet slippers and Black Tap shoes are required for Combination ballet/tap classes.

Black Jazz or black ballet shoes are required for the Hip Hop combination classes. 

Black tap shoes are required for Tap classes.  

Black jazz shoes are required for Pre Jazz/Hip Hop 5-7 classes. 

Tan jazz shoes are required for Jazz classes 8 & Up 

Pink Ballet shoes are required for Ballet classes

Bare feet or Turners are required for Lyrical classes.

Pointe shoes are required for Pre-Pointe and Pointe classes.  

Sneakers or Hip Hop shoes are required for Hip-Hop.

Please bring ALL SHOES to Musical Theater classes.

Proper Dance Attire

120 3rd Ave Suite 51 Neptune City, NJ, 07753  
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Costume
Fundraiser 

Due Oct 21st 

Join Us Next Kidz Club
on November 15th!

Order merchandise now!
Orders due 10/27 

Need new dancewear? Check
out Shoreline’s online store!


